
Home The Mission Photo Gallery About Pakistan Important Issues Related Links

Printer Friendly

 

Invitation of Bids for Plumbing Replacement Works

The Permanent Mission of Pakistan to the United Nations New York invites bids/tenders from well reputed Plumbing
contractors for the replacement of 29 feet sewerage line of Embassy Residence located at 47 East 92nd Street New
York, NY 10128 and replacement of hot water pipe line of Chancery Building located at 8 East 65th Street New York
NY 10065.

Interested contractors can visit the locations for inspection of detailed scope of work during weekdays with prior
appointment� by contacting email tenders@pakun.org or call 212-879-8600.

Sealed quotations may be addressed to �Head of Chancery, Permanent Mission of Pakistan to United Nations, New
York (8 East, 65th Street New York, NY 10065).

Tenders will be opened at the Permanent Mission of Pakistan to the United Nations, 8 East 65th Street, New York
10065 on January 09 2020 at 1500 hrs in front of all bidders or their authorized agents in New York. The Mission
reserves the right to accept or reject any bid. The Mission could provide the grounds for the rejection of the bid or
proposal, to the relevant company, upon request.

Contact Person: Head of Chancery

Address: Permanent Mission of Pakistan to United Nations,

8 East, 65th Street, NY 10065, New York, USA

Telephone: +1 212-879-8600 (Ext: 128)

Fax: +1 212 744 7348

Email: tenders@pakun.org

Website: www.pakun.org

Posted: December 18 2019
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